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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
Harbour/Pier:  North Pier 

Number :0 4/24 

Date of issue: 11th April 2024 

Dive Survey of MV Lord of the Glens at Oban North Pier 
 
 

Mariners are advised that diving survey work will be carried on MV Lord of the Glens 
at the North Pier between the hours of 1100 – 1700 Thursday 11th April 2024.     
 
Nature of works 
  
A survey of the vessel’s hull, rudders and propellers will be taking place. 
  
Mariners are requested to proceed with caution at all times in the vicinity of the North 
Pier and North Pier Pontoons and be aware of warning flags and VHF safety 
broadcasts whilst diving operations is underway.  
 
 
Further information can be obtained from the Harbour Master on 01631 562892, VHF 
ch12. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Harbourmaster 
Vicki McKenzie 
Argyll and Bute Council 
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